
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF NEW DENMARK  

ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT/CERTIFICATION 
PUBLIC HEARING TO BE HELD ON  

JANUARY 13, 2020 AT 6:45 P.M. 
TOWN OF NEW DENMARK TOWN HALL 

5531 W TOWN HALL ROAD 
DENMARK, WI 54208 

 
The public hearing is intended to receive public comment on the proposed amendment 
to eliminate the Ag-1 zoning classification and convert all properties under Ag-1 zoning 
to Farmland Preservation zoning (FP) and designate the Farmland Preservation Area 
map accordingly and revise the Town of New Denmark Zoning Ordinance to reflect this 
change.  The basis for this change is to certify the Town’s Application for Farmland 
Preservation Zoning Ordinance to meet the State’s requirement that 80% of eligible 
farmland be zoned (FP) pursuant to the Wisconsin Farmland Preservation Program. 
 
If you cannot attend the public hearing and would like to submit written comments, 
please send your comments to: 
 

Michelle Wallerius, Clerk 
5993 W. Cherney Road  

Denmark, WI 54208 
michwallerius@gmail.com 

 
Date of Publication: December 27th and January 3rd 


